
RESULTS OF THE NEIGHBOURHOOD REFERENDUM 
 
The Neighbourhood Plan Referendum was successful after the voting on 
Thursday 17th October 2019.   
 
 88% of the votes cast were in favour of the plan. The results were: 
  

Votes cast         239 
  
Turnout            27% 
  
For                    211  [88%] 
  
Against            27        [12%] 
  

The Neighbourhood Plan was declared approved.  
  
This is the end of a great deal of work by a number of people. The 
Parish Council would like to thank members of the Neighbourhood Plan 
Steering Group who have worked so hard on the Neighbourhood Plan 
for the past six years and persevered despite a number of setbacks and 
delays.  
  
The next steps are that Eden District Council will formally adopt the Plan 
as material in the determination of planning applications for development 
within Lazonby Parish. A date for this is awaited. 
 


